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Memo 
 
To: Adams Lake Indian Band Membership 
 
Date: September 18th, 2018 
 
Re: Survey on Trans Canada Highway through Neskonlith IR2 
 
 
Dear Adams Lake Indian Band Members, 
 
Sk’atsin Infracon Site Services will be completing a Preliminary Survey for the Ministry of Transportation and 
Infrastructure (MOTI) Highway 1 from Hoffman’s Bluff to Chase Creek Road. 
 
The boundary of the project includes approximately 5.9km of survey on Hwy 1 between the East end of the 
recently constructed Hoffman’s Bluff twinning (approximately 7.8km east of Pritchard) to 700m west of the 
Shuswap Chase Road.  In addition, the survey is to include the service station and 250m of access road, Chief 
Neskonlith Drive, Railway drainage structures, and driveways accessing Hwy 1. 
 
The work began September 17th and will last approximately two weeks.  
 
Please be patient as lane closures will be required to safely complete our work. Drivers can expect lane 
closures during the week of September 24th – 28th. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you, 
 

 
 
Shane Vincenzi, Manager, 
Sk’atsin Resources LLP 
 
 


